
Danville Dog Park Committee 

August 26th Site Visit Recap 

 

We met at the site of the proposed dog park.  Present: Alison Low, Chelsea Hewitt, Gary Farrow, 
Polly Joncas, and Roger Sheldon of H2O 

 

Roger explains the function of the lagoons and the concerns about keeping people out, which was 
related more to aeration than to contamination. 

We walked the site, including the original access point, which is within site distance of the trail 
entrance. We identified a second site, further along the trail, which had a lower elevation and a 
shorter distance to the fenced area. This resulted in two potential figurations, which were marked 
by hand on a ledger-sized site map to be shared with Tim Ruggles. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Next meeting is September 10 at 6:00 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Alison Low 


